
RELOCATION NOTICE 

 

PARLIAMENTARY ELECTION CONSTITUENCY OFFICE 

CARRIACOU AND PETITE MARTINIQUE 

 

The Supervisor of Elections informs the public that the Parliamentary Election Constituency 

Office for Carriacou & Petite Martinique located at the Church Street, Hillsborough Carriacou is 

being relocated to Jah Live Building, Middle Street, Hillsborough, Carriacou.         

 Please be advised that the office will be closed on the 25th April, 2022 but will re-open at the new 

location on Tuesday, 26th April 2022. 

We apologize for any inconvenience you may experience during our move.  

 

 

Elvis Morain (Mr.)          

SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS (AG.) 

 

 

 


